
 
 

 

A Message from NWSEO President Werner 
 
(March 13, 2020) I recognize the impacts of the 
Coronavirus pandemic on our employees and their 
families.  This event is evolving rapidly, and we appreciate 
the agility of our workforce to manage priorities during 
this time. 
 
In response to the current pandemic, we are postponing the March Madness 
Membership Drive until further notice.  While recruitment is the lifeline of our 
membership support, our members must focus on the health and safety of 
themselves and their families. 
 
We have forwarded your concerns posted on the NWSEO Facebook page to 
NWS management.  If there are further concerns, please continue to post your 
comments on the page and we’ll continue to send the information forward.   
 
We stand in solidarity for the safety of our workers.  Our workers are the 
backbone of our mission.  Thank you for your unwavering service in 
protecting lives and property and please keep safe. 
 
 
 

-NWSEO- 
 

No one cares more for National Weather Service employees than  
National Weather Service employees. 

 

No one works harder for National Weather Service employees than  
National Weather Service employees. 

 

We are NWSEO. 
 
 

NWSEO is the largest NOAA Union representing the employees of the National Weather Service, NESDIS Office of Satellite and Product 
Operations, Office of General Counsel, Aircraft Operations Center, and Atlantic Oceanographic and Meteorological Laboratory. 
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